Welcome Back Lawn Manor Families
2023-2024
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We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to Lawn Manor.  We hope you had a wonderful summer making many family memories.  We have great things planned for this school year and we are excited to help your child continue to grow and learn!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Byers and I will be co-teaching K-2 and optimizing push in opportunities to the general education settings.  We also have wonderful paraprofessionals who will be assisting in the classroom.  
Just a few notes:
· Please send your child in gym shoes on gym days (schedule on the August newsletter).
· Reward system- We will use the DOJO system for class rewards and a Link system for individual rewards.
· A take home folder will go home with your child daily containing homework and/or things to be returned on one side and notes and/or papers to stay at home on the other.
· Class treats must be store bought and individually wrapped 
· Please read with your child for 20 minutes a day. 
· We will have computers twice a week and the ipad cart once a week.  During this time your child will work on LEXIA, Dreambox, etc.
As always, please don’t hesitate to e-mail or call if you have any questions, comments, or concerns. 
merdmann@ahsd125.org
tbyers@ahsd125.org
708-423-3078
Sincerely,
Mrs. Erdmann
Mrs. Byers
Special Education K-2
Room #3
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